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Ricketts, Jack

From: Bevan, Simon
Sent: 17 February 2021 10:08
To: Ricketts, Jack
Cc: Alleyne, Andrew; Longbottom, Neil; Huggett, Alistair; Platts, Stephen
Subject: RE: Ricketts, Jack_Individual Employee Compliant Procedure

Dear Jack 
 

 
 

 
I note that you have sent through gateway reports relating to the Affordable Housing Monitoring 
project. As discussed previously, I can confirm that this digital transformation project is being 
managed by the Planning Policy and Digital Transformation Manager in consultation with the 
Head of Digital Transformation. They are managing relations with the contractors dxw about any 
further work that would be required from them. I can also confirm that Cllr Situ is fully briefed on 
this. I would also like to take the opportunity to remind you that all contact with Cabinet Members 
should be made through me. 
 

 
 

 
Regards 
 
Simon 
 
 
Simon Bevan BA MA MRTPI  
Director of Planning  
Chief Executive’s Department |London Borough of Southwark  
160 Tooley Street | London SE1 2QH  
(T): 07903 961959 E): Simon.bevan@southwark.gov.uk  
www.southwark.gov.uk  

 

Register for a MySouthwark account and opt-in to our planning policy email updates 
 
 
 

From: Ricketts, Jack <Jack.Ricketts@southwark.gov.uk>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 6:07 AM 
To: Bevan, Simon <Simon.Bevan@SOUTHWARK.GOV.UK> 
Cc: Alleyne, Andrew <andrew.alleyne@SOUTHWARK.GOV.UK>; Longbottom, Neil 
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<Neil.Longbottom2@southwark.gov.uk>; Huggett, Alistair <Alistair.Huggett@southwark.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ricketts, Jack_Individual Employee Compliant Procedure 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
In a related matter, I would also like to ask that you recognise  

 the monitoring of affordable 
housing. 
To that end, I will send through the gateway reports for approval separately.  
 
Thank you 
Jack 
 

From: Platts, Stephen <Stephen.Platts@SOUTHWARK.GOV.UK>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 11:01 AM 
To: Ricketts, Jack <Jack.Ricketts@southwark.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Ricketts, Jack 
 
Dear Jack 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Simon is still in post at the moment so this still falls within his remit until I formally take over. I will 
however discuss the issue with him and one of us will get back to you shortly to discuss further. 
 
Regards 
 
Steve 
 

From: Ricketts, Jack <Jack.Ricketts@southwark.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 3:56 PM 
To: Platts, Stephen <Stephen.Platts@SOUTHWARK.GOV.UK> 
Cc: Huggett, Alistair <Alistair.Huggett@southwark.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ricketts, Jack 
 
Hi Steve 
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The issue I have is two-fold. 

 

Second is , in respect of 
affordable housing monitoring. This is the responsibility of the S106 team, not that of the policy 
team. I’m hoping this can just be resolved internally, pretty quickly. 
 

 
Thanks 
Jack 
 
Jack Ricketts 
Planning officer 

 
 




